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Beaufort County Treasurer’s Office  
Closed April 25 for Staff Training 

 
All locations of the Beaufort County Treasurer’s Office will be closed Wednesday, 
April 25 for a professional development day for staff.  The training is part of the 
Treasurer’s commitment to enhancing services provided to taxpayers. The office 
locations will return to normal business hours Thursday, April 26 at 8 a.m.  For 
more information, contact the Beaufort County Treasurer’s Office at 843-255-2600 
or visit www.beaufortcountytreasurer.com. 
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